
 

Last day in school Wednesday 16th December– Children may wear own 

clothes/ Christmas jumpers etc. There is no charge for this. 

Thursday 17th December– Remote home learning. Teachers will provide 

learning activities for children to complete at home. Please share learning with      

teachers via Seesaw during the school day tomorrow. Friday is a staff training 

day so no work will be set for children to complete.  

Christmas thanks– A huge thank you to all families for your wonderful 

support during these particularly busy and challenging times. The staff 

and I have very much appreciated your cooperation and support with the 

revised procedures in place due to the Covid-19 pandemic.  

Special thanks also for the cards and Christmas gifts received. We are 

very touched by your kind words and generosity. Diolch o galon.  

Christmas holiday– School is closed on Friday 18th December and Monday 

4th January for staff training. School will re-open to children on Tuesday 5th 

January. 

Travelling abroad during Christmas break– If you are travelling abroad over 

the Christmas holidays, please provide school with your travel details. We are 

required to comply with self-isolation guidance to ensure the safety of everyone 

on your return. We are reliant on your support and cooperation.   Diolch.   

Wishing you all a very happy, safe and peaceful Christmas and 

every blessing for the new year ahead.  

God bless you all and your families.  

 

 

 


